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DRIP Committee

From: Shannon McCann <sgdmauishannon@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 2:53 PM

To: DRIP Committee

Subject: Wildfire Prevention Initiative

Aloha,  

Hope this finds you well! I work at Surfing Goat Dairy and manage over 300 goats. We currently have around 100 kid 
goats that we are looking to sell, however, we are also working on establishing a goat grazing service to the island of 
Maui. The Maui Now article regarding fire safety violations truly resonated with me because I feel that Surfing Goat 
Dairy could help with this island wide issue. This summer we are attending a workshop on Oahu for large landowners to 
learn more about goat grazing for a purpose of field production. Although we are still in the planning stages, I wanted to 
reach out to see if there was a way to collaborate and join forces regarding the need to prevent wildfires in the future. I 
would love to discuss what we have so far and how we can be of use moving forward. Please feel free to reach out via 
email at sgdmauishannon@gmail.com or my personal number at 860-384-2186.  

Mahalo nui, 
Shannon McCann 
Director of Goat Health 
sgdmauishannon@gmail.com
860-384-2186 

You don't often get email from sgdmauishannon@gmail.com. Learn why this is important


